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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:        Fish and Wildlife Committee   

 

FROM: Council Member Rockefeller 

 

SUBJECT:  Update on the PNWER Winter Meeting  

 

 

 

The Pacific Northwest Economic Region (PNWER) is a public-private partnership of the states, 

provinces and territories of the Northwest United States and Western Canada. November 14
th

 – 

17
th

  PNWER held their Winter Meeting in Coeur d’Alene. More than 100 legislators were in 

attendance during the week to discuss key issues regarding the regional economy, including 

sessions on energy and invasive species.  

 

Member Rockefeller and Member Booth attended the meeting and participated in a regional 

discussion of zebra and quagga mussel prevention efforts. Member Rockefeller will give a brief 

overview of the panel presentation and potential action items resulting from the meeting such as; 

1.  Coordination of a regional meeting of potential stakeholders whose assets are put at risk 

if mussels colonize the Basin.   

2. Creation of a regional team of state and provincial reps associated with 

prevention/detection/decontamination to develop agreed protocols that could be adopted 

and followed by the four Northwest states and BC. 

  

Please find attached a copy of the presentation given by Member Rockefeller, Representative 

Eric Anderson of Idaho, Amy Ferriter of Idaho Department of Agriculture and Gail Wallin of the 

Invasive Species Council of BC. 




























































